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Hello, 
 
Please find attached Veolia's response to the Public Consultation on the Proposed Publication 
of Ireland's First Whole-of-Government Circular Economy Strategy. 
 
We remain at your disposal should you wish to discuss any aspect of our contribution. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Áine Murray 
Head of Marketing, Communications, Corporate Responsibility and Bid Support 
Ireland and Northern Ireland 
 
t: +353 1 870 1232   internal extn 5932 m: +353 87 652 6071 
Suite 18, Plaza 256, Blanchardstown Corporate Park 2, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15 D15 TR96 
 
www.veolia.ie - www.veolia.co.uk/northern-ireland 
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Legal Disclaimer on behalf of the following companies registered in Ireland under the following company numbers (and their subsidiaries and group 
companies): Veolia Energy Ireland Plc (314060); Veolia Water Ireland Limited (389733); Veolia ES Holdings Ireland Limited (272546) with 
registered office at Suite 18, Plaza 256, Blanchardstown Corporate Park 2, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15, Ireland and Veolia Energy Services NI 
Limited (NI073352) registered in Northern Ireland with registered office at 2 Rocklyn Way, Donaghadee, Northern Ireland, BT21 0GD.  
 
The information in this email and any associated files is confidential and may be legally privileged. It may also contain information that is subject to 
copyright or constitutes a trade secret. It is intended solely for the named recipient. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised.  
 
If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any use, disclosure, copying, distribution of this email or any action taken or omitted to be 
taken in reliance on it is prohibited.  
 
Warning: Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free from viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that they are 
virus free. No responsibility whatsoever is accepted by Veolia for any loss or damage arising from their receipt or opening. 














